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The Town of Ponteix is pleased to announce that we have secured funds to build an outdoor obstacle 

course which will be located at 209 2nd Avenue East (east of the Ponteix Memorial Rink).   

Federal funding of $152,772 was provided through the Canada Community Revitalization Fund (CCRF) 

which is administered by Prairies Economic Development Canada. The Town of Ponteix contributed 

$50,938.   

The outdoor obstacle course provides a new recreational opportunity for members of our community to 

stay active and healthy year round. It features climbing walls, nets, balance beams, a rope pyramid, grid 

steps and a number of other elements.   

“Our government is supporting the renewal and expansion of public gathering spaces in communities 

across the Prairies through the Canada Community Revitalization Fund. We are proud to help 

communities like the Town of Ponteix provide new public spaces that encourage a healthy and active 

lifestyle," said the Honourable Dan Vandal, Minister for PrairiesCan.  

The Canada Community Revitalization Fund helps communities rebound from the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The CCRF is a two-year, $500 million national program to revitalize communities through smaller 

infrastructure projects across Canada. The fund assists non-profit organizations, municipalities, 

community groups and Indigenous communities to build and improve community infrastructure 

projects. 

For more information on the project, please contact Lynne Lemieux at town.ponteix@sasktel.net or 

306-625-3222. 


